
Rainy
WEEKEND



Second semester and 3rd quarter begin today so we are halfway through the
2023-2024 school year. Please take a minute this weekend to sit down with
your Bronco and reflect on the first half of their year and set some goals for
the second half. We will do this with students at school as well with their
W.I.G goals in their agenda. 
 
1.     Report Cards – Our Q2 Report Cards will be sent home on Thursday,
February 1st. Finalized grades will also be available to view in PowerSchool
starting on Tuesday, January 30th. The “Straight A’s” Honor Roll Breakfast will
be held on Friday, February 9th at 8:00 am for 6 th grade and 8:30 am for
7th & 8th grade.
 
2.    MAP Tests – Students will be taking their mid-year MAP assessments in the
next few weeks. The Math MAP will be given on Wednesday, February 7th and
the Reading MAP will be given on Wednesday, February 14th. Please
encourage your Bronco to do their best as these give us a really good
snapshot of the skills and content they have mastered and areas that still need
support.
 
3.    New Electives – Students begin their second semester elective classes
today. We will also begin our Q3 schedule rotation today with classes once
again rotating to the following order – Green Block, Blue Block, Red Block,
Yellow Block. If you do not understand this rotation, have your Bronco explain
how it works as it’s been really beneficial for all kids to have each class at a
different time of day throughout the year.
 
4.    Daughters of the American Revolution – Each year the DAR Organization



provides an essay contest for kids across the US. This year, Yehilim Daalillo
(8th Grade) was the local Chapter Essay Winner as well as the District 3 Essay
Winner. Yehilim received a Certificate, Medal and a check for $50. 
 
5.  Matilda Jr. Musical – Our annual musical began last night with an
outstanding first show! HUGE KUDOS to all of the students who are
performing, running the tech, or assisting in some other way. Additionally, this
show could not take place without the guidance and direction from our Arts
Team who have spent countless hours before and after school planning and
practicing this show – Ms. Parker, Mrs. Riley, and Mrs. Coldiron. Finally, special
thanks to the Executive Board of our Arts Booster Club and the many parents
who helped make this production possible. Tickets are still available online and
at the door for both shows on Saturday, January 27th at 2:00 pm and 6:00
pm.
 
Upcoming Dates
Feb 6 -> Music Department Tours Elementary
Feb 7 (Math) & 14 (ELA) – MAP
Feb 9 -> Honor Roll Breakfast @ 8:00 (6 th Gr) and 8:30 (7th 7 8th Gr)
Feb 13 – 16 -> Elementary Feeder visits (5th graders)
Feb 14 -> Early Release Day at 1:15 pm
Feb 16-23 -> Bookfair
Feb 19 -> Presidents Day (No School)
Feb 22 -> International Night
Feb 23 -> Black History Month Program at 9:30 am
Mar 26 -> Bailey vs DK8 Staff Basketball at Hough at 6:30 pm

Create a Great Weekend,

Chad Thomas
Principal

 

Bailey Families

It's time to break out the crockpots and enjoy the Super Bowl! We welcome
you to join our PTSO in hosting a "Souper-Bowl-Party" for the Bailey Staff, on
Friday, February 9th. We need YOUR help and encourage all families to
participate in this fun event for all staff. Please visit the sign up link below.



Souper Bowl Party Sign Up



International Festival Sign Up Form
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